
 
SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER  

DECEMBER 2024 

 

Welcome winter! As the weather is getting colder outside please remember that it 

does stay warm in our room. Please send extra clothes to change into if they are 

wearing long sleeves and pants.  

Since the kids will be on winter break please donate $1 to get morning snacks.  

We will do our class Christmas party on Friday December 27th. We will do 

something different this year. Spending no more than $5, bring in their favorite 

snack (candy, chips, pretzels, etc.). I can wrap them if you need and we will do a 

gift exchange. We will be making some crafts so make sure they are wearing 

something you don’t mind them getting messy in.  

 

Dates to Remember: 

12/23 to 1/6   Christmas Break No School 

12/24 & 12/25   AALC Closed Christmas 

12/27    Christmas Party 

12/31    New Year’s Eve 

1/1     AALC Closed New Year’s Day 

Thank you, 

Ms. Erica 


